
2015

Cabernet Sauvignon 50% / Merlot 40% / Cabernet Franc 10%

The 2015 will be remembered as one of the best harvests in Argentiera.
The winter of 2015 was not too cold, with plenty of rainfall, which however fell on only a 
few days. A mild spring came early, bringing temperatures within the seasonal average and 
weak, sporadic rainfall. The summer began on the same dry note, with particularly high 
average temperatures in June and July. Temperatures in August were in line with the average 
for the season, but abundant rainfall allowed the harvest to begin at the usual time of year. 
Cabernet Franc was harvested on September 18th, Cabernet Sauvignon on the 23rd.


